From: Michelle Woods <Michelle.Woods@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 12:15 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Jennifer Muss <Jennifer.Muss@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Re: Millennium Park Foundation

Good to know. It was a working lunch.
Thanks for the clarification!

Have a great day!

Michelle

Michelle Woods | Project Manager | Chicago Riverwalk & Millennium Park
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